

MEMORANDUM

Date:

September 9, 2015

To:

Mayor Steve Allender

From:

Dan Senftner, Destination Rapid City

Re:

Downtown BID Board

Per the request of the Mayor Allender, I, Dan Senftner, have reviewed the applications for Downtown BID Board appointments. The Downtown BID Board is made up of several qualified and dedicated members and business owners, and I believe that new perspectives will be beneficial to the growth and sustainability of the Downtown BID Board. I look to Mayor Allender to make the appropriate selections for the betterment of the BID Board.

I recommend that Mayor Allender appoints Erik Braun to the Downtown BID Board. Erik owns the Dusek building at 919 Main St., and has plans to renovate the building to accommodate 13 Downtown living apartments. Erik has experience in construction and project management with a local civil engineering firm, and would contribute a valuable dynamic to the Downtown BID Board.

I also recommend the reappointment of the following board members: Diane Alberts, Larry Blote, Terry Neslon and Jerry Schmidt.

Sincerely,

Dan Senftner
President and CEO
Destination Rapid City